
 
 
 

           3 March 2022 
 
Dear Secretary,  
 
I am very pleased to write to tell you of an exciting development in our annual recording of the London & Southern 
Counties Regional Contest in Stevenage. Rather than providing CDs for each performance, this year’s entire event will be 
made available at wobplay.com – the incredible audio and video subscription service from World of Brass! 
 
This means that not only will members of your band be able to listen to their own performance right after the 
announcement of results but everyone else’s too, along with friends, family and all the band’s supporters! 
 
At just £7.99 for a month’s subscription, not only do you get the London & Southern Counties Regional Contest but also 
the entire World of Brass library. You can go back and listen to old albums you’d forgotten about, check out the very 
latest releases from World of Brass and watch the hours and hours of contest footage from the likes of the British Open, 
Europeans and Brass in Concert. Plus, there are exclusive concerts filmed during the pandemic and, most recently,  
coverage from all six fantastic concerts at this year’s RNCM Brass Band Festival. 
 
We’d really appreciate it if you could tell the members of your band about this change to ensure they all still get the chance 
to hear their performance. 
 
Each section will be made available immediately following the announcement of results for that section and we’d highly 
recommend that members of your band go to wobplay.com and sign up ahead of time so that they can access their 
recording as quickly and easily as possible on the day.  
 
If you have any questions at all please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me, my email is nicki.tonge@satcol.org 
 
 
We hope that you have a successful day and do visit our trade stand to say hi! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Nicki Tonge 
On behalf of World of Brass 
 
 
 
 

 

 

mailto:nicki.tonge@satcol.org

